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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF PERU REQUESTING THE CONVOCATION OF A SPECIAL MEETING OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL
This document is being distributed to the permanent missions and
will be presented to the Permanent Council of the Organization.
PERMANENT MISSION OF PERU
TO THE
ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
Note: No. 7-5-M/328

Washington, D.C., June 24, 2008

Excellency:

I have the honor to address Your Excellency to request the convocation of a special meeting of the Permanent Council on June 26, 2008, at 10:00 a.m., to consider the Directive, recently adopted by the European Parliament, on the return of illegally staying third-country nationals.

I am pleased to inform you that the Minister of Foreign Affairs of Peru, Ambassador José Antonio García Belaúnde, will attend the special meeting.

Accept, Excellency, renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

María A. Zavala

Ambassador

Permanent Representative of Peru

to the Organization of American States
His Excellency
Michael I. King
Permanent Representative of Barbados
Chair of the Permanent Council of the
  Organization of American States
Washington, D.C.
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